
UPDATE ON TRANSATLANTIC NETWORK SEASONAL BLANK SAILING PROGRAMME 

25/06/2020, Blank sailing, Trade Services 

 

To continue MSC’s prudent approach to capacity management during the COVID-19 crisis we intend 

to prolong our transatlantic network seasonal blank sailing programme, in line with market demand 

across Europe and the USA. 

The temporary suspension of our NEUATL4 service will be extended till week 36, resulting in the 

blanking of all voyages on this service up to and including voyage 036W which was scheduled to 

depart Antwerp on 31 August. 

You may continue to place bookings with limited disruption as we are arranging contingency plans 

with alternative services for transatlantic cargoes. 

Should you have any questions regarding these blankings, please contact your MSC local office.   
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